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Lodge Administrator's Report
Hello everyone. I want to start with a thank you to
our volunteers who helped us during January.
February is going to be another busy month, so
please continue to volunteer.

We really need help during the annual Moose
Legion Manatee 58 picnic on Sunday, February 16
from noon - 4 PM. If you can’t volunteer, come to
the picnic where we’re serving pork butts, burgers,
hot dogs, salads, beans, cole slaw, and beer—for
just $15 pp and enjoy the show by the American
Made band!

Are you curious about what other Moose Lodges in
the area are doing? That’s one of the interesting
things you learn at a district meeting. Officials from
six local Moose lodges, (District 16, Florida Moose
Association, North Port 764, Venice 1308, Punta
Gorda 1693, Englewood 1933, Port Charlotte 2121,
Gulf Cove 2554) share information on the second
Saturday of every month. This month it’s at Venice
1308 on February 8 beginning at noon. We’re
having a toy show on February 2, in the dining
room from 7 AM - 1 PM. Our volunteer of the month
is Cheli McArthur. She’s been working hard on the
menus. Thank you, Cheli, for going above and
beyond.
Fraternally, Danny Ulrich, Administrator


